
 

Dear Mason families, 

This year, school meals are no longer free to all students. We strongly suggest that everyone 
fill out a free and reduced application to see if your family qualifies for free or reduced meals. 
The best way to fill out an application is online at eriemason.k12.mi.us/food-service under the 
‘Free and Reduced Application’ section. Paper copies are also available in each building office; 
they may take a little longer to process than the electronic application.  

If you do not qualify for free or reduced meals, the meal prices are:  

Breakfast (all grade levels):  $1.25 (.30 Reduced Price) 
Elementary Lunch:   $2.85 (.40 Reduced Price) 
MMS & MSHS Lunch:  $3.25 (.40 Reduced Price) 

You can also check account balances by creating or logging into your family portal account at 
eriemason.k12.mi.us/food-service ---> ‘View Account Balances’.  

Additionally, in order to deposit money on an account you must send money (cash or check) to 
any building’s main office in an envelope that includes:  

Student’s Name 
Student’s ID# 
Amount that you are depositing  

Checks can be made out to Mason Consolidated Schools. If your child is in middle or high 
school, they may bring money with them as they come through the line at breakfast or lunch 
and the cashier will instantly add it to their account.  

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the Food Service Director Kadie Lindsey 
at 734-848-9307 or klindsey@thenutritiongroup.biz 

Thank you! 

Kadie Lindsey 
Food Service Director 
The Nutrition Group 

 


